enticto

Tuesday, November 20, 2001

Vol.35 Issue 47

A Bowes publication

Better autism programs part of Liberals' platform

Dear Editor:

I read your article concerning the Liberals' treatment of Jeremy Rodrigues and autistic children in British Columbia.

All I can say of the

behaviour Liberals' "shameful," "unconscionable" and disgusting."

Although I don't agree with everything the Liberals' stood for, I voted for them because of the fact they disagreed so publicly with the NDPs' treatment towards children with autism in B.C. and because they promised to make these children's lives better.

I feel like my vote was

stolen by the Liberals along with the hope for a future for these poor children.

Disheartened,

Angela LaBerge Penticton